
The Woodlands Community Presbyterian Church 
An Inclusive Church Family Loving, Sharing, and Serving Christ 

July 8-14, 2018 Website: www.wcpc-tx.org 

FOLLOWING WORSHIP SERVICES TODAY 
Find 4 & 5 year-olds in Rm 307 

CHILDREN: 
Sleepers & Creepers (Baby nursery)   Rm 309 
Explorer Nursery (18 mos-3 years)    Rm 308 
Preschool (3-6 yrs)     Rm 307 

WELCOME GUESTS! 

• Visit the Welcome Table in the Narthex of the Sanctuary for 
information about the ongoing work, worship and fellowship of this 
congregation and how you can get involved. 

• When classes are available attend our "Welcome to WCPC" 
classes in the Hendricks Building, room 302, 9:45am-10:45am.. 

• Speak with one of our staff or go to www.wcpc-tx.org to learn more 
about becoming a member of WCPC. 

WCPC HOSTS A WEEKLY AA MEETING.  Monday night at 7:00 
pm in Rm 306 in the Hendricks Building a local AA group is meeting. If 
you know of anyone who would like to attend please share this info. 

ADULT, YOUTH AND CHILDREN’S SUNDAY 
SCHOOL AT 9:45 AM  

 

Children:   

 Pre-K-K, 1st-2nd,  Rm 101 

 3rd &4th , 5th-6th    Rm 105 

Youth:  7th-12th    Rm 200 Youth Room 

Adults:   

Connecting Through the Bible  HEB Rm 301 

First Place 4 Health    Parlor  

Coffee Fellowship    Narthex of Fellowship Hall. 

VBS is July 16th-20th  VBS is in the home stretch! Work-
days are every morning July 9th-13th from 9:30 am to noon 
in room 204 upstairs in the Children’s Ed Building.  
Childcare is available in 101 by rsvp to Susan!   

We still need a few more VBS volunteer snacks on the later 
days of VBS. Sign up for this on the website SignUpGenius 
page, it is under the Adult Connect Tab. 
Save empty plastic jars with lids for VBS! 

Our Senior Pastor, Rev. Dr. David F. Jones will be on a  
well-deserved sabbatical this summer, June 1- August 31.  

The VOLUNTEER INFORMATION MEETING AND BRUNCH  
is Thursday July 12th 9:30 am starting in Fellowship Hall. Child Protection 
Training will be held after the instructional meeting around 11 am. Training 
and background check forms must be completed every 2 years so if you did 
not take the training last year 2017 then you are due. If you can’t make the 
meeting contact Susan for instructions on doing the training online.  

SUMMER CHOIR 
       9:30 am     Breakfast in the Choir Room 

10:00 am  Rehearsal in the Choir Room 



On the CALENDAR for this week... 

Sunday, July 8 

9:00 am  Blood Drive, Fellowship Hall 

9:30 am  Pre– Rehearsal Breakfast in the Choir Room 

9:45am  Sunday School 

10:00 am  Summer Choir Rehearsal 

11:00 a.m.  Worship, Sanctuary 

Monday, July 9 

9:30 am  Monday Morning Bible Study, Rm 301 HEB 

  VBS Workday* 

11:30 am  Yoga, Sanctuary Narthex 

7:00 pm  AA, Rm 103 CE Building 

Tuesday, July 10 

9:30 am  VBS Workday* 

Wednesday, July 11 

9:30 am  VBS Workday* 

10:30 am  Wednesday Morning Study Group, Rm 301 Hendricks Bldg 

5:00pm      Pool Fellowship, Sawmill Pool 

Thursday, July 12 

9:30 am  VBS Workday* 

6:30 pm  Yoga, Sanctuary Narthex 

7:00 pm  Stephen Ministry, Hendricks Building 

Friday, July 13 

9:30 am  VBS Workday* 

9:30 am  Yoga, Sanctuary Narthex 

6:30 pm  Parents of Preschoolers Fellowship* 

Saturday, July 14 

*Scheduled nursery care.  Contact Susan Duncan, 281.363.2040, Ext 6  

or sduncan@wcpc-tx.org to confirm time and RSVP for ages & # of children. 

The Woodlands Community Presbyterian Church                                           4881 W. Panther Creek Drive, The Woodlands, TX 77381 

Phone: 281.363.2040—Fax:  281.363.9166  Website: www.wcpc-tx.org   Email: office@wcpc-tx.org 

         May  Yr to Date 
Receipts         $     70,231 $   440,931 
Expenses        $    (87,953) $  (438,596) 
Over/(Under) $    (17,722)  $      2,335 

Treasurer’s Report for MAY 2018 

THINNERS & SINNERS- 
Thinners and Sinners Garden Group meets every other Friday morning 
from 8:00-10:00 a.m. More info: dhitchcocktx@gmail.com or 281-705-5650  

SUMMER SCHEDULE*,  
July 13 July 27 Aug. 9 Aug. 23 
*weather permitting 

The Mon. Morning Women’s Bible study group meets Mondays 
from 9:30-11:30am.  If you plan to join us for the summer and are 
available, we hope to see you  in HEB 301 at about 9:30! New mem-
bers are welcome!  Contact Tricia Knight 281-367-0490 for info! 

The Woodlands Community Presbyterian Church Prayer List 
“Be merciful to me, and hear my prayer.”  Psalm 4:1c 

The WCPC Prayer List may be found at the Welcome table.  Prayer requests may be 
added or removed by contacting the church office, Rev. Laura Grice (281.363.2040, 

Ext 2 or lgrice@wcpc-tx.org )or Kim Petrie at petrie_kim@msn.com. 

If you would like to meet your tithe through an automatic transfer of funds 
from your bank account, forms are at the office or at www.wcpc-tx.org. 

Automatic Tithing 

Worship Attendance 

July 1, 2018    203 
July 2, 2017    182 

MISSION OUTREACH Help make WCPC look it’s best!   
The Mow and Blow team needs volunteers!  

Contact: Andy Ward at AndyNon7@gmail.com 

VBS Work & Planning Meetings:  
July 9th-13th all starting at 9:30 am in room 203. Childcare available in 
room 101 and 102 by reservation in advance to Susan.  

Summer Parent Night Out Dates: July 28th & August 18th all from 
5-8pm.  Email reservations to:  sduncan@wcpc-tx.org 

Pool Fellowship in July!  
Wednesday evenings  5-7pm at Pool 

Grab your suits and goggles, pack a picnic dinner (or grab 
a pizza) and come swim with friends!  We’ll see you at the 
pool everyone is invited!. No RSVP needed – just come 
when you can!  NOTE: Regular pool fees apply. Sawmill 
Pool, 4192 Interfaith Way The Woodlands, TX 77381. 

Christmas (planning) in July!! 
for	the	2018	Women’s	Christmas	Brunch 

We need help to plan this festive event for Dec. 8, 2018  
Contact Laura Grice if you are interested-lgrice@wcpc-tx.org 

• Supplies Needed for 2018 Peru Medical Mission Trip - The 
Mission Outreach Team is collecting gently used children’s 
clothing (NO SHOES), children’s prescription eyeglasses, adult 
eyeglasses both prescription and reading glasses through noon 
on Wednesday, July 18th. Please mark donations for Peru 
Mission Trip and put in the specially marked bin in the courtyard 
on Sunday mornings or in the office during the week.  The Peru 
Mission Team will be packing all the supplies in the 
Fellowship Hall of First Presbyterian Church-Kingwood 
from 6 to 9 pm on Wednesday, July 18th and invites those 
interested to join in the fellowship.  If you have questions 
about supplies or the packing party, please contact Gary Chapman 
281-361-5779 or gary.chapman5206@gmail.com. 

• Food Pantry - Special needs for July:  boxed fruit juice, canned 
fruit, tea, coffee, dry milk and diapers. Ongoing needs:  peanut 
butter, jam, cleaning products (no spray bottles),  personal hygiene 
items, laundry detergent and baby wipes. Bring donations to the 
pantry in the narthex anytime. 

 TODAY IS THE WCPC BLOOD DRIVE 

 WCPC BLOOD DRIVE  

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM  

Fellowship Hall 

Walk-ins welcome! 

Help save lives by donating blood! 

VBS registration has ended and we are getting 
everything ready for about 80 children to 
come to the sanctuary at 9 am on July 16th for 
the first day of Shake It Up Café! We are 
looking forward to seeing your children and 
grandchildren who have signed up online. 
You should get a reminder email from direc-

tors this week with information about drop off in the sanctuary narthex 
that morning. Please keep our VBS volunteers and children in your 
prayers next week as we learn more about God’s recipe for life.  


